
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RECONSIDERATION OF AN ORIGINAL DECISION IN  

TRANSITION REVIEW No. TF0006 

 

Safeguard measures on certain steel products 

 

Note to Public File – HMRC Overseas Trade Statistics 
 

 

 

HMRC has recently published a pre-announcement notice for corrections to the 

Overseas Trade Statistics.  The official publication will be on the 11th November 

2021.  This will coincide with the September 2021 trade statistics publication. 

 

The following link outlines at a high level what changes are going to occur.  While the 

majority of changes are regarding non-EU exports a number also relate to imports.  

HMRC cannot be specific about the upcoming changes at this point in line with 

official statistics guidelines. 

 

https://www.uktradeinfo.com/news/pre-announcement-of-corrections-to-the-

overseas-trade-in-goods-statistics/ 

 

Please note that, other than the public pre-announcement, the TRA do not receive 

detail in advance of future HMRC publications.  We will continue to communicate 

and pass on relevant information to all interested parties whenever possible. 

 

 

 

14th October 2021 
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